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Comments: To members of the USDA Forest Service:

 

I am in favor of withdrawal from the Pactola Resevoir- Rapid Creek Watershed

We continue to lose pristine areas in the United States and I object to letting this one slip away also.  While some

mining is necessary, areas that are truly undisturbed need to be kept that way so that there are some spots left

that have sparkling clear water and exemplify nature in all its beauty.  

As a concerned citizen, I beg you to think long-term for the overall good of our country which I believe is best

served by preserving unspoiled areas throughout these United States.

 

Thank you,

Grace Hall


